
 
 

Update from CLDS 
 
 
 
 
We have had to change the way we work 
since March 2020 
  
 
 
This is because of Covid which can make 
some people very ill if they catch it 
  
 
 
 
The Government says we must do 
everything we can to stop the virus 
spreading and to keep people safe 
  
 
 
 
 
This means we have stopped seeing some 
people face to face 
  
 
 
 

 
We need to do as much work as we can by 

phone or video call 
  
 
 



 
 
The Day Service at the Greenwood Centre 
has re-opened for some people who live 
with their family 
  
 
 
 
 
Greenwood staff will keep in touch with 
other people to check they are OK 
 
  
 
 
 
If you want to know more about this, you 
can speak to the CLDS First Contact team  
 
 
 
 
Their phone number is 020 79 74 37 37 
 
 
  


